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DepEd MEMORANDUM
No. 171, s. 2003

CORRIGENDUM TO DEPED MEMORANDUM NO. 107, S. 2003 (Managing '
the Environment for Technology Integration:
Intel Teach to the Future)

To:  Bureau Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintendents
Heads, Public Secondary Schools

1. Inreference to DepEd Memorandum No. 107, s. 2003 regarding the conduct of
the National Forum for School Heads entited “Managing the Environment for
Technology Integration: intel Teach to the Future”, this issuance shall provide further
guidelines in the conduct of the remaining two (2) batches of the said forum.

2. Thus, Paragraph 1 shall now read as follows: The Intel Technology Philippines,
Inc., in collaboration with the Department of Education SEAMEQ-INNOTECH, will
conduct the National Forum for School Heads of PCPSP recipient schools entitled
“Managing the Environment for Technology Integration: Intel Teach to the Future” to be
held at Pearl Hall, SEAMEO-INNOTECH, Commonwealth Ave., Diliman, Quezon City.
This continuing forum for the remaining batches will be conducted as follows:

Batch Participating Regions Date
3 Regions VI, VIl and VIII June 19-20, 2003
4 Regions IX, X, XI, XIl, XIll and ARMM | July 34, 2003
3 Special consideration is given to some school heads from PCPSP recipient

schools of Luzon who were not able to participate in the previously conducted forum for
their respective regions. in this regard, the said school heads should attend and join the
principals from the Visayas and Mindanao regions, scheduled as follows:

Batch Pnncipals of PCPSP Recipient Date
Schools from:
3 Regions |, lI, Il and V June 19-20, 2003
4 Regions IV, NCR and CAR July 34, 2003




4, Reiterating further Paragraph 3 of said Memorandum: The participants to the
aforecited Forum shall be the principals of the recipient schools under the PCs for Public
Schools Project (PCPSP) and the Intel Teach to the Future Program. Other participants
are two specialists from the Bureau of Secondary Education (BSE) and the Regional IT
Coordinators. Their attendance shall be on official business.

5. The participants shall send their confirmation two weeks before the scheduled
forum to Mr. Jesus L. Huenda, Curriculum Development Division, Bureau of Secondary
Education, DepEd, 3/F Bonifacio Bidg., DepEd Complex, Meralco Ave., Pasig City, tel.
no. (02) 632-77-46, fax (02) 636-51-72, e-mail address: jesuslhuenda@yahoo.com or
Intel Teach to the Future Forum Secretariat, Attention: Ms. Monique Adlame, SEAMEO-
INNOTECH, Commonwealth Ave., Diliman, Quezon City, tel. no. (02) 924-76-81 or (02)
926-44-42, fax no. (02) 928-76-92, e-mail address: monique@seameo-innotech.org.

6. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

QL QO
RAMON C. BACANI
Undersecretary
Officer-in-Charge
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